
NOTICE OF HEARING ON 
LIMITED EXEMPTION FOR CONSTRUCTION NOISE 

 
Pulling wire underground and work in manholes on 4th Street between  

State Street and Vine Street 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Public Works of the City of         
La Crosse will hold a public hearing on the Application of Xcel Energy for a 
Limited Exemption for Construction Noise with a start date of October 12, 
2016 and completion date of October 13, 2016. 
 
 Such public hearing will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, October 10, 
2016 in the 5th Floor Conference Room in City Hall in the City of La Crosse,      
La Crosse, La Crosse County, Wisconsin. 
 
 You are further notified that any person affected may be heard, and may 
appear in person or by attorney, or may file a written objection in the office of the 
City Clerk, 2nd Floor, 400 La Crosse Street. 
 
 This notice is given pursuant to the order of the Common Council of the 
City of La Crosse. 
 
 
 Dated this 30th day of September, 2016. 
 
 
       Teri Lehrke, City Clerk  
       City of La Crosse 
 
 
 


